
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday  
  1          2           3   DARE Grad 

PAC Meeting @ 
5:00 in Library 

 

Gr. 7/8  
Christmas  

Program @ 7:00           

4    Pepperoni 
Pizza $1.50/slice       

7              8            9  Gr. 5 Field  

Trip  Today 

10            11    Chicken 
Noodle Soup and 
Roll $3.50      

 

14          15           16             17   Gr. 4-6  
Christmas  

Musical Dress 
Rehearsal 1:30 

         
Evening  

Performance @ 
7:00 

18    Last  

Day of Clas-
ses for 2015!  

Hot Dogs $1.00     

21          22            23            24           25          

28          29 30 31  



Principal’s Message 
Merry Christmas to you! Christmas is a time when we are more intentional about stop-
ping to be thankful for the impact others have in our lives.  At Kleefeld School we have 
many quiet heroes, and I would like to recognize two groups of them. 
 
On Thursday Kleefeld School Grade 7 and 8 bands had their Christmas  
concert.  The flurry of activity was amazing as students were putting on their fancy 
shirts, setting up staging and sound and tuning instruments.  In the middle of all of this 
were a group of volunteer parents known as our Band Boosters.  They meet regularly, or-
ganize fundraisers and do everything they can to support our school’s band program.  I 
want to say a big thank you to this group.  We would not have the band program we do 
in our school without your support and hard work. 
 
We had another big volunteer gift on Thursday!  Our first organizational Parent Advisory 
Council (PAC) meeting was held.  Get this!  We had 5 parents come out and one of them 

was a dad!!  Our PAC is off to a great start and I just want to say 
thank you to our new PAC group.  Your willingness to volunteer 
your time is greatly appreciated.  Our next meeting is on Tuesday, 
Jan. 12 @ 7:00 in the library.  You are welcome to come. 
 
I want to thank each of you for your support for Kleefeld School 
and in particular for the warm welcome Joel Bergen and I have 
received.  We wish you a Merry Christmas and look forward to 
working alongside you in 2016. 

 
Thank you!! 

 

We want to say a huge thank you 
to the parents and  

students of Kleefeld School for 
their support of our Farm to School vegetable 
fundraiser.  We appreciate your efforts 

 Ma   You 
bought for yourselves  

and for our local food bank.   
We are grateful to you for the support! 

 

The Kleefeld Rec Commi ee  is pleased to announce ... 

Santa  is  Coming To 
Kleefeld 

 And  
Christmas Trees 

Will Be Lit! 
 

Saturday December 5, 2015  
5:30 pm – 7:30 pm 



 

SHINE YOUR LIGHT   
Food and Toy Drive 

From November 30 – December 11, the 
SHOC team will be collecting  

non-perishable food items and toys to be 
donated to the Grunthal Caring Hands.   

 

We are collecting toys for both genders 
and all age groups from toddlers to 

teens.  There will be daily class prizes 
and a movie and popcorn party will go to 

the class that brings in the most food!   
 

On top of that, if our school reaches 
1000 lbs of donations, 

someone will get SLIMED!   
Oh yeah, all the items col-
lected will be put into Ms. 

Schroeder’s office to see if 
we can TRAP her in!  Have 

fun collecting!  Let’s do this! 

BOOK BUZZ 
 
So many wonderful things have 
been happening over the past 
month! The Red Dot book  
program is successfully up and 
running and new books are  
being added every week. The 

MYRCA Club is in full swing bursting with 22  
student members reading their way through 
the 2016 collection of books.  

It’s starting to look like Christmas, seasonal 
books have been put out to read, a tree has 
been set up and decorations are going up all 
over the library. If you would like to take out  
extra books for the Christmas break, please 
come and see Ms Kroeker. 

“A book is a gift you can open again 
and again.” ― Garrison Keillor 

May you be surrounded by the love,
joy and peace that is Christmas . 

 
 


